
 

 

                                                                                                                             22
nd

 November 

2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Playground Rules 

To help the children enter school calm and ready for learning, we have reviewed and updated 

our rules for the playground. These will shortly be available on the Key Stage 2 part of our 

website.  

In the meantime changes you need to be aware of are… 

 

- At the start of the day all play equipment will be in school.  

- Children will walk and spend time chatting with friends rather than chasing each 

other. 

- The Trim Trails are for playtimes and lunchtimes only, not before school. 

- Once a member of staff is on the playground you may say ‘goodbye’ to your child/ren 

and leave.  

- To help the independence of the children please allow them to line up on their own.  

 

This morning as soon as the children were lined up, parents were told they could leave, 

which they did. This really helped us to have a calmer start to our day and we would 

appreciate your help with this. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Mrs Royle, Mrs Danton, Miss Snell and Mr Malpass 

 

 

 

 

 


